
New Catering Menu Launches Today 11/5

It’s here! We are excited to announce that today, Monday, November 5th, is 
the launch of the new Catering Menu via Catertrax! To view the menu or place 
an order, please visit: https://chop.catertrax.com/

If you have a current catering order in the system and would like to change to 
items from the new
menu, please contact the catering manager Kathy Drew at 
drewke@email.chop.edu

All other questions or inquiries can be directed to Kathy or Meetings at 
meetings@email.chop.edu
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